
GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALA YA
HEAL TH & FAMIL Y WELFARE DEPARTMENT

No.Health.831 12020/Pt.III/49, Dated Shillong,the 7thJuly,2020.

IMPORTANT PUBLIC NOTICE

Consequent to the follow-up of the wedding at Greenwood Resort, Khanapara, Guwahati
held on 27th June, 2020, it has come to light that another reception was held on 2nd July, 2020 at
the residence of the bride's mother at Lower Lachumiere, Shillong.

It is hereby instructed that all persons who attended the said reception at Lower
Lachumiere, Shillong on 2nd July, 2020 are to come forward for identification and further
necessary action as per COVID-19 Protocols. Please note that non-compliance with this
instruction could invite penal action under the Epidemic Diseases Act, 1897 and other legal
provisions,

The Surveillance Team of the Health & Family Welfare Department should be contacted
by all concerned related to the above-mentioned matter at any of the following HELPLINE
NUMBERS 96152-89714 I 94361-05494 I 89710-52320.

(Sd/- )
Joint Secretary to the Government of Meghalaya,

Health & Family Welfare Department.

Memo.N o.Health.83/2020/Pt.IIl/49- A,
Copy to:-

Dated Shillong,the 7thJuly ,2020.

I. Private Secretary to Chief Secretary for kind information of the Chief Secretary.
2. Commissioners & Secretary, Health & F.W.Department.
3. Director of Information & Public Relation for wide circulation in the Print/Electronic media of
the State.
4.Director of Health Services (MI),Meghalaya,Shillong.

B:];:tc,
Joint Secretary to the Government of Meghalaya.

Health & Family Welfare Department


